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Baker, Simon (simon.baker@cpuc.ca.gov); Tapawan-Conway, Zenaida G. 
(zenaida.tapawan-conway@cpuc.ca.gov)
Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Arambula, 
Don - Edison (Don.Arambula@sce.com); Besa, Athena 
(ABesa@semprautilities.com)

To:

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: PPM Document 

Simon and Zeny:

I wanted to forward to you another version of the PPM documents that we provided to 
you last week. This document contains no new revisions; it is merely showcasing the 
changes in a more user-friendly way as they show only the revisions that came out of 
the two day meetings in San Ramon and the IOU revisions and comments 
subsequently submitted. We put this together for our own internal use and thought 
that you might find it helpful and easier to navigate.

Note: for ease of reading, as soon as you open the document, click on the “show” 
button in the menu on the left side and uncheck “formatting”. This will make is much 
easier to follow the revisions.

«...»

Please don’t hesitate to let me know if you have any questions or need further 
assistance with this - we are happy to assist in any way.

-Vanessa
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